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March 31, 2005
	TO:
	MMG

	FROM:
	Tom Giese, CBFWA 

	SUBJECT:
	Draft Rate Case Cost Report for MMG Approval


The Rate Case Work Group of the Members Management Group (MMG) has been revising its “Rate Case Cost Report” to address Members’ concerns.  An earlier draft of this report provided the basis for the March 16, 2005 letter to Steven Wright, BPA Administrator, and Melinda Eden, Chair of the NPCC, from CBFWA Chair Tony Nigro.  During the discussion of that letter, the Members expressed a number of concerns with the Draft Cost Report precluding its approval.  The work group is sending the attached draft of the Rate Case Cost Report to the MMG for consideration at its meeting on Wednesday, April 6, 2005, for possible approval for release to consent mail.

Please review this report in detail before Wednesday’s meeting so that any issues or concerns may be discussed and, hopefully, resolved at the meeting.  Call or e-mail me (tom.giese@cbfwa.org or 503.229.0191) with any concerns before the meeting, if possible, to facilitate the discussion at the MMG meeting.

Thank you for your help.
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